



RESCOM COMMUNIQUE

Communique No 180

20th January 2020

Mid Year Report Back meeting

Dear Residents,

We are six months into our term and would like to keep you informed on what we have done and are planning to do. Please join us at the mid-year report back meeting to be held in the clubhouse at:

4 pm on Wednesday, 26th February 2020.

We will allow seating for 150, with the first couple of rows reserved for residents with mobility problems. You will receive the agenda by Wednesday, 12th February 2020. The outline of the meeting will be:

- Introduction by me.
- In turn, each portfolio leader will report on that portfolio's activities to date and its plans for the rest of its term to August. You, in turn, will be given the opportunity to question the leader. Written questions may also be submitted to me by e-mail at :- hennie@leobeck.co.za, or placed in the 'Dear Mr. Chairman' box not later than Wednesday 19th February 2020.
- · Closing words by me.

There won't be a Social dinner that Wednesday evening. Instead, ResCom will provide snacks and your first drink, be that a limited selection of soft drinks, wine or beer. You must provide any additional refreshments.

We look forward to seeing you at this important meeting.

Hennie du Preez ResCom Chairman